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Greater Norwich Local Plan Team 

PO Box 3466 

Norwich 

NR7 7NX 

Dear Local Plan Team 

Pigeon Investment Management (Brundall):  Response to Growth Options Document 

(Regulation 18 Consultation); and site specific comments on site GNLP0352 

John Long Planning has been instructed by Pigeon Investment Management to respond on their behalf, 

to the Greater Norwich Local Plan Growth Options (Regulation 18 Consultation).  I have also been asked 

to provide additional site specific comments, in respect of the promoted site at Brundall (GNLP0352). 

Appended to this letter is Pigeon Investment Management’s response to the Growth Options questions; 

and also, their comments their promoted site at Brundall (GNLP0352).    

I trust the above and enclosed is of assistance to you.  If in the meantime you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

John Long BA (hons) DipTP, MRTPI 

Enc. 

Date: 22 March 2018 

Your Ref: 

Our Ref: 005/2017/002 

Email: john@johnlongplanning.co.uk 

Tel: 01508 538218 


